Tuesday, February 28, 2017 @7:08pm at Tyringham Town Hall, 116 Main Rd.

Board Members Present — James Consolati, Christopher Johnson & Matthew Puntin

Others Present — April Curtin, Donald & Lauria Puntin, Roger Ketron, Mark Curtin

Mail was read, Treasury Warrants were approved, and previous minutes were approved.

Public Comment

Mark Curtin asked the Selectboard if they would be willing to Co-Sponsor with the
Planning Board an informational session presented by Stephen Cowell in re to his
proposed Community Clean Energy Project. The informational will be held on March 18,
2017. All Selectmen voted in favor of Co-Sponsoring this informational.

Donald Puntin requested an update from the Selectboard in re to anticipated budget
requests for FY2018. James said that they are looking at the expense for the proposed
truck, broadband, Main Rd. culvert repair and cleaning / insulting the Town Library
along with the usual expenses. They are working on finalizing these numbers now.
Donald Puntin brought up a concern with individuals speeding on George Canon Road.
Particularly towards the outlets on either end. The Selectmen have agreed to request that
our Police Department do radar in that area.

Aprl Curtin gave an update as to the Election Process and anticipated changes to the set-
up as well as staffing ratios.

Main Rd. Culvert

White Engineering did the design and it shows that the current system is not properly sized for
current standards. The Selectman and Highway Department are looking at which design they
would like to pursue that would best meet the need.

Meeting Adjourned at 8pm.
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